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Oregonians have made it plain we Do Not want a sales tax. We pay income Tax and 

high property taxes!  II is time for the state of Oregon to be better stewards of the 

money the federal government and Oregonians have provided.  People are fed up 

with leaders who are not,listening to us and allow our cities to be destroyed by 

addicts and the police defunded! Why don’t we follow Rhode Island’s plan?  That has 

a 95% success rate. Homeless drug addicts and alcoholics are given LONGER 

SENTENCES and treatment is MANDATORY! 


